

# April 28, 2017 Newsletter

# SAGE TESTING SCHEDULE: MAY 1-5

Monday May 1 8:15-12pm Second Grade 9:30-10:45 First Grade 12:00-1:15pm First Grade

Tuesday May 2 8:15-9:30 Fifth Grade 10:45-12:00 Fourth Grade 12-2:30 First Grade

Wednesday May 3 8:15-9:30 Fifth Grade 10:45-12:00 Fourth Grade 12:00-2:30 First/Second Grade

Thursday May 4 8:15-10:45 **Second Grade** 9:30-10:45 **First Grade** 10:45-12:00 **Fourth Grade** 12:00-1:15 **First/Second Grade** 1:15-2:30 **Fifth Grade** 

Friday May 5 8:15-10:45 First/Second Grade 10:45-12:00 Fourth Grade

## **PARKVIEW SUMMER SCHOOL**

Parents of students who have been chosen for summer school this year were notified via telephone earlier this week. Forms for summer school were sent home with those students selected, and are due back by Friday May 5, 2017. Please include your \$10 deposit with your signed forms when returning them to the main office. Summer school will run from June 12-July 13, 2017.

## **GLENDALE SUMMER SCHOOL**

For parents of 5<sup>th</sup> graders who will be attending Glendale next year, it's time to register for summer school. It

is a five week program and costs \$60 (due at time of registration). Forms must be filled out and returned to Erica Andino at GLENDALE during office hours before May 26, 2017.

Call 801-974-8324 if you have any questions!

### PRE-K REGISTRATION 2017-2018

Do you need to register a student for Pre-K next year? Early registration begins May 4 & 5 from 9am to 6pm. Registration starts May 8 from 8am to 4:30pm until classes are full.

You can register at Glendale-Mountain View Community Learning Center (1388 S Navajo Street SLC, UT 84104).

You need photo ID, child's birth certificate, immunization record, and proof of address.

# UPCOMING EVENT: TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

Teacher Appreciation Week will be next week. We are looking forward to celebrating our amazing teachers and saying "thank you" for all the hard work they do to help our students become the best that they can be.

### **IMMUNIZATION UPDATES**

Parkview's Main Office is checking immunization records for next year to make sure each student is in compliance. If student shot records need to be updated, the office will send home a note to inform parents of any immunizations needed in order to register for the school next year. In order to be enrolled in

school, every student must be in compliance or have an exemption form on file.

Call 801-974-8304 is you have any questions!

#### AFTER SCHOOL COMPUTER LAB

Please encourage your students to come to the after school computer Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays for one hour after school. We especially want to see more of our students in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade attend. This is an opportunity for your student to participate in online learning at their individual levels.

#### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

#### May

**1-5** Teacher Appreciation Week

12- PTA Meeting at 12:30pm

24- PTA Carnival 5:30-7:30pm

25- Short Day (Thursday)

**26**- NO SCHOOL (Friday)

29- NO SCHOOL (Monday)

**31**- Field Day

## <u>June</u>

2-Last Day of School

### **SCHOOL SCHEDULE**

Monday – Thursday 8:00 am – 2:30 pm

Friday (Short Day) 8:00 am – 12:25 pm